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﻿Committee members,

Please note the following comment from Doug and Marilyn Olk at 2410 Waunona Way pertaining to the
construction of the proposed building of an accessory building at 2406 Waunona Way (item number 61816) under
conditional use requests & demolition Permits.

Sent from my iPhone on

mailto:wolf.koller@yahoo.com
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October 1, 2020

Madison City Planning Commission:

We, Douglas G. and Marilyn B. Olk, owners of the property at 2410 Waunona Way, Madison, Wi
have reviewed the plans for the accessory building at 2406 Waunona Way, submitted by
Wolfgang Koller and Patricia Gabarra.

We hereby give our consent to the design of the proposed accessory building and to its location
as it relates to our shared property line.

sincerely,

/W/z%’

Douglas G. Ok
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Marilyn B. Olk




